PUBLIC HEARING HELD MAY 17, 1983

President Shealer called the hearing to order at 7 PM. Those in attendance

were Council members, Miller, Nomero, Ditzler, Heflin. Messrs. Sterner, Lawver,
Attorney Oyler and Jennifer Wright, Gettysburg Times.

Mr. Sierner outlined purpose of hearing. To receive comments rel to UDAG
grant for renovation of Fahnestock Building.

Following a brief discussion the hearing was adjourned at 7:10 P.M.
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